From: camala@mhsaa.com

Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2025 2:06 PM

To: Heidi Mercer

Subject: MHSAA ACTION REQUIRED: 2025-26 Membership Resolution

External Message

Dear Member School Superintendents,

We are sending you the 2025-26 MHSAA Membership Resolution as an attachment to this email. This
resolution must be approved by your Board of Education and returned to the MHSAA by August 1, 2025.
Please ensure this important task is placed before your Board of Education in June for approval and
timely return of the signed Membership Resolution.

It is essential to note that the MHSAA Membership Resolution must be completed so your schools can
participate in MHSAA post-season tournaments and benefit from MHSAA services, including the
$1,000,000 accident medical insurance plan and concussion care gap insurance. A membership lapse,
even for a week, can create unnecessary problems.

The enclosed Membership Resolution also obligates your administration and the Board of Education to
enforce standardized rules. Complete the Membership Resolution only if your District intends to fulfill
these obligations without exception.

If the Membership Resolution is being returned from a multi-school District or diocese, please list all
junior and senior high schools for which membership is requested. We strongly urge all junior
high/middle schools to become MHSAA members to ensure compatible philosophies and equitable
opportunities.

To reiterate, the MHSAA will no longer send a hard copy of the Membership Resolution via US Mail. We
are committed to getting this information to you as soon as possible.

If you have any questions regarding this process or need to update the superintendent's or athletic
director's contact information, please email Camala Gillette at camala@mhsaa.com.

Thank you for your attention to this matter and your continued support.

MARK UYL
Executive Director
Michigan High School Athletic Association





